
Hello Ms. Patrino, 
 
I was encouraged to hear that an increase in the cap for online schools is being considered. This is very 
important during these uncertain times. It was very alarming last spring when the whole state switched 
to distance learning and ODE wouldn’t allow students to transfer to online schools. Please allow parents 
a choice in their children’s education by voting yes on LC 76.  
 
Also, thank you for serving on this committee. 
 
Sincerely,  
Wendy Bennion 
 


